PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION MINUTES SEPTEMBER 25, 1991

- 1. Meeting called to order by Chairperson Steve O'Brien.
- 2. Roll was called with all members present except Sandy.
- 3. The minutes of meetings held on 7-24 & 8-28-91 were read and approved after corrections.
- In regard to the skateboard issue, Mrs. Pitts-Campbell planned to collect information including video tapes of skateboard ramps from various cities she will be visiting and report back to the Commission at a later date.

After discussion was held, Jim Harness made a motion to withdraw the mortion made on August 28 recommending the City accept donation of labor to construct a skateboard ramp to be situated on a pre-designated site. The motion passed unanimously.

- 5. a. Tom Davis addressed the Commission offering his help in getting the public involved in supporting the Azalea Park project. Discussion with Tom followed concerning ideas for endowment funding.
 - b. David Itzen and Kathleen Dowden voiced support for Azalea Park project and wished to be included in discussions held on the project. They also raised the question of why the swimming pool is closed during the school term. Discussion followed regarding the use of the pool for school activities.
- 6. The Commission discussed various Parks & Recreation items to be brought before the City Council meeting to be attended by Steve. Discussion on the Parks & Recreation Policies followed.
- 7. The September 25 meeting was adjourned at 10:10 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Secretary